
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Winter Closes, Underwood) 

(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (4267) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding obstructive parking, 
which is restricting visibility and impeding the movement of pedestrians and vehicles at this 
location. 
 
It is proposed to extend the existing parking restrictions (double yellow lines) at its junction 
with Main Road, Underwood, which is adversely affecting the safe and efficient operation of 
the highway. 
 


